
SUMMER FESTIVAL FACES
Student makeup artists (MUAs) practised their skills at home creating festival 
looks for lockdown. 

Welcome to our Hair and Beauty newsletter specially created for you 
to see what’s been happening in the department you will be joining 
this September.

Our students have been working harder than ever, despite the 
lockdown restrictions, which meant new ways of working from home 
for much of the year.  

Highlights include competition success, celebrity messages for 
students studying during lockdown and a trip to Wella. 

BEAUTY & HAIRDRESSING

UNIVERSITY PLACES
Media Makeup & Special Effects students, Michaela Gregory and Rebecca 
Ruthven have progressed to the Foundation Degree (FdA) Special Effects 
Make-up Artistry at UCEN Manchester.

CORONATION STREET STAR’S
MESSAGE OF ENCOURAGEMENT 
Corrie’s Catherine Tyldesley posted a personal message 
to hair and beauty students during lockdown to encourage 
them to work hard at home. 

The former soap star, whose family has been directly 
affected by Covid-19, reminded hair and beauty students 
that their services would be in high demand as we all 
emerge from lockdown. 

Click here to see more.

LONG-HAIR SPECIALIST 
MOTIVATES HAIRDRESSERS 
AT HOME 
International hairdresser and long-hair specialist, Patrick 
Cameron, who launched the Image Centre at Parsons Walk, 
shared his demos and motivational posts for students during 
lockdown, with a special shoutout for Wigan & Leigh College 
students.

MUA MASTERCLASSES 
The Image Centre played host to guest MUA 
Samantha Helen, who showcased her body art 
masterpieces, while special effects MUA, Emily 
Walsh, demonstrated burns techniques. 

Students found out more about film and TV 
makeup from the experts before they swapped 
their salon experience to learning at home. 

Click here to see some of their stunning 
transformations.

REALITY TV STAR’S  
‘STAY SAFE’ MESSAGE 
Real Housewife of Cheshire Tanya Bardsley’s lockdown 
message for Hair and Beauty students provided a 
welcome boost for those getting used to learning at 
home.

WELLA STUDIOS SHARE THE LATEST
CUTTING AND COLOURING TECHNIQUES

Level 2 Hairdressing students visited the Wella studios in Manchester to learn 
more new colouring and cutting techniques.

To see our students and staff in action at the Image Centres take a look at this
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